
From: "Flynt, Jimmie" <FlyntJ@DBPD.US>
To: volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Subject: Letter
Date: Fri, 19 Sep 2014 10:47:48 -0400

Yes.

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released 
in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this 
office by phone or in writing.
========================================================================

From: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To: "Flynt, Jimmie" <FlyntJ@DBPD.US>
Subject: Re: Martin
Date: Fri, 19 Sep 2014 10:46:30 -0400

Yes - that will do.

Question - does the DBPD still stand by the 2010 IA investigative
findings?

Further - A copy of Martin's recent resignation letter.

Thanks

VolusiaExposed.com

On Fri, 2014-09-19 at 10:29 -0400, Flynt, Jimmie wrote:
> Advise if this is OK
> 
> 
> 
> Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address 
released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, 
contact this office by phone or in writing.

-- 
"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi


